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Members of the Oregon legislature, 

 

I oppose the increases to our taxes thru this Transportation Bill.  I don't believe you 

are acting responsibly by thinking you can keep taxing the citizens of Oregon.  We 

are not bottomless sources of money.  People are going to leave this state more if 

you continue to raise our taxes.  There seems to be no accountability in all the tax 

money you take.  Stop all the social/cultural stuff which you are using the lottery 

money for and put it towards necessary transportation necessities.  We need to start 

living and spending our money on necessities first.  Thank you. 


